
From:  

Maya Hurst-Mayr  

Email:  

mayahurstmayr@gmail.com  

Address   

5353 SE 52nd Ave  

What do you want to tell legislators about the proposed $1.9 Billion Rose Quarter Freeway Expansion 
and Oregon's transportation system?  

I am writing to ask legislators to demand that ODOT conduct an EIS of the proposed freeway expansion. 
We do not need any more highways in our city. They add pollution, noise, and take away infrastructure 
for people to live in. We live in a city that prides itself on its tree cover, but this would result in more 
trees being removed. Please reconsider this freeway expansion for the people who live here.  
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